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Victor -  I represent the Golden State Salmon Association.  I will call in to the Rules Committee on Monday to offer
our support for Newsha Ajami’s nomination to the SFPUC.  Just in case of a problem with the call in technology, I
thought I would write to you as well - to ensure that our support is heard by the members of the committee.

Thank you.

Barry Nelson
Western Water Strategies
510 340 1685
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